
 

The Public Guardian  
Protecting the rights of vulnerable Queenslanders 

 

Do you have a person who assists you to make 
decisions? 

 
At this session we will talk about how you and your substitute decision 
maker and/or the Public Guardian, can plan for the future, the guardianship 
system and the role of the substitute decision maker in your life.  

You are invited, with or without your support person, to come and have a 
chat with an OPG representative on:  

 

• Date:  Tuesday 12 April 2016 

• Time: 9am 

• Venue: Frenchville Sports Club light refreshments available

 

 
 
To register your attendance please phone 07 49276 383 and speak with 
Sally. 
 

 

The Public Guardian is an independent statutory officer (appointed under 
the Public Guardian Act 2014) who protects the rights and interests of 
vulnerable Queenslanders. This includes adults with impaired decision 
making capacity and children and young people who are in out-of-home care 
(foster care, kinship care) residential care, youth detention, mental health 
and correctional facilities. 

 


